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Dear Friends and Family:

It's been a difficult few months with stock market charts looking like a series of rugged mountains.  The jagged peaks of the Dow remind me that it's time to focus on what's really important in life.  For me, that means being outside surrounded by nature’s beauty and making a difference in others lives.  With those two goals in mind, I have decided to join Bike MS: Waves to Wine Ride to raise money once again for the National MS Society.  For the next three months, I’ll be preparing for the ride by getting outside and moving at least four times a week, and by fundraising as much as possible before the event on September 22, 2012. 

Many of you will recall that I asked for your help when I participated in the Bike MS: Waves to Wine for the National MS Society in 2011.  Although I've been actively involved with the Northern California Chapter of the National MS Society since then, I've purposely not done any fundraising, or asked for your support since then.

But now, in the face of the economic crisis before us, I am again asking for your help.  Charities and nonprofits are struggling. Helping to keep their donations coming in during this economic crisis is something we can all do to help others and to make a difference.  I'm sending this email because I need your help to reach my fundraising goal. Every dollar you donate is tax deductible and the money goes directly toward research and local programs and services.  Think of it as a gift you’re sending to those involved in MS research, or those hoping for a cure or in honor of those you know or have known with MS.
To donate, please visit my website today.  If you want to pass my email on to your friends, just send them this link:  <insert fundraising website here>
Thanks in advance for your support.  

Please donate today!

Warm regards,

